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Membership in the IMU Nominating Committee  

 
Dear colleagues 
  
This email is just for your information regarding the members of the IMU Nominating Committee 
(NC). See Circular Letter 3/2024 for additional information.  
Recall that the composition of the NC is as follows:  
 

a. The President of IMU. 
b. The Chair (chosen by the IMU President). 
c. Three other persons (chosen at random from AO nominations). 
d. Two persons with experience of IMU (chosen jointly by the NC Chair and the IMU 

President). 
 
On 6 September 2024, at the IMU Secretariat in Berlin, the random selection of members of 
the NC took place (see video).  
 
We thank you for your nominations.  The result of the random selection was: 
 
    Mohamed Majdoub (Tunisia) 
    Matti Lassas (Finland) 
    Nicola Fusco (Italy) 
 
In addition, the chair of the NC, Helge Holden, and the IMU President, Hiraku Nakajima, chose 
 
    Meena Mahajan (India) 
    Vera Serganova (USA) 
 
as members of the NC.  
 
Thus the 2026 Nominating Committee comprises: 
 
    Helge Holden (Norway, chair) 
    Nicola Fusco (Italy) 
    Matti Lassas (Finland) 
    Meena Mahajan (India)     
    Mohamed Majdoub (Tunisia) 
    Hiraku Nakajima (Japan, IMU President) 
    Vera Serganova (USA) 
 

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2024/IMU%20AO%20CL%203_2024.pdf
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2024/nominating_committee_26.mp4


 
Emails to the NC should be addressed to Helge Holden at chair@nc26.mathunion.org. 
 
We will send out a Circular Letter regarding nominations for the various open positions in due 
time. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 
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